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Schedule of  Services 
Sunday Bible Classes: 9:00am 
Worship Services: 10:00am & 6:00pm 

Wednesday Bible Classes: 7:00pm 
 

 

 
Areas of Service: 

 

Benevolence 

Paul Wooldridge: 740.248.3843 

 

Building & Grounds 

Jason Wohnhas: 614.519.0195 

 

Education 

Brett Triplett 

 

Edification 

Jeff Moore: 614.537.8338 

 

Evangelism/Missions 

Craig Ross: 740.571.1129 

 

Finance/Office 

Craig Curry: 740.497.2472 

 

Youth 

Greg Murphy: 614.563.6671 

 

Worship 

Bryan Hartman: 740.438.1808 

 

 

 

 

2018 Theme: 

“One in the Spirit” – Psalm 133:1 

To our Visitors: 
We welcome you here this morning and hope that you will make plans to come back at your earliest 

convenience. Presently, our congregation has no minister, elders, or deacons. We are prayerfully 
working toward that goal. We do not go beyond the limitations and instructions set forth for the one 

and true Church. 
If you have any questions as to our practice or beliefs, please do not hesitate to ask any of the men of 

the congregation. We will be happy to answer any and all questions you may have. We hope that your 
time with us will be pleasant and uplifting. 

 
 
 

Don’t Be Discouraged! 
When Israel came to the border of the Promised Land, the ten spies 
returned with a negative report about the land and “discouraged” the 
hearts of the people (Deut. 1:28).  As a result, the people wandered in the 
wilderness for 40 years and died off.  After almost 40 years, the tribes of 
Reuben and Gad sought to settle on the east side of the Jordan and not 
assist with the further conquest of Canaan, and thus “they discouraged 
the heart” of Israel (Numbers 32:9). 
 
Sometimes the negativity and/or inactivity of our fellow brethren can be 
discouraging.  When they don’t show up for Bible class or worship like 
they should, or they don’t really participate in or seem to enjoy Christian 
fellowship, it can be discouraging.  When it feels like you’re the only one 
who’s interested in and trying to do the Lord’s will, don’t get 
discouraged!  Focus on brethren (even if it’s a small number) who are 
trying like you.  Then, best of all, “looking unto Jesus, “consider 
Him…lest you become…discouraged in your souls” (Jeb. 12:2-3). When 
no one else is interested in your efforts to be active and involved, HE IS! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 (Written by David Sproule, Palm Beach Lakes church of Christ) 

 

 

Heritage church of Christ 

                                                                                                                                                 

Your testimonies 

are my heritage 

forever, for they 

are the joy of my 

heart. 

Psalm 119:111 

Address 
30 Church Street 

P.O. Box 309 
Ashville, OH 43103 

 

 
 
 
 

Email: heritagecocashville@gmail.com 
Web: www.HeritageCofC.org 

Phone: (740) 983-2298 

 
 



 

 

  

 

  

                                            

 

 

         

  

 
 

 

 
  
 
 

 

February 

Birthdays: 

Chris Evans – Feb. 1 

Mary Starkey – Feb. 5 

Tristen Wiley – Feb. 5 

David Wiley – Feb. 7 

 

 
 

 

February 

Anniversaries: 

There are no 

February 

anniversaries at this 

time. 

 

 
 

 

God’s Plan of 

Salvation: 

 

Hear God’s Word: 

Rom. 10:17 

 

Believe the Gospel: 

John 20:30-31 

 

Repent of your sins: 

Luke 13:3 

 

Confess faith in Jesus: 

Rom. 10:9-10 

 

Be Baptized: 

Acts 2:38 

 

Live Faithfully: 

Rev. 2:10 

 

 
Announcements: 

 

Ashville Food Pantry: Heritage is actively involved in our local food pantry. The item 

requested from our congregation for the months of February and March is peanut butter.  

Weekend packs Ministry:  We have distributed our first packs of 2018. There is a thank 

you card posted on the bulletin board by the boxes. Please remember this ministry in 

prayers and donate if you are able.  

 

 

Upcoming Events. 

 

February 15: Ladies Class at the home of Linda Wooldridge at 6:30 p.m.  We will begin 

Chapter 6. 

 

February 17:  Progressive Dinner & a movie – 4:30 p.m.  A sign up sheet will be posted 

for those who wish to host and those who want to participate.  We will eat an appetizer 

and dinner at the host’s home and then meet at church for dessert and a movie.  

 

 Feb. 23 – 25:  CYC Pigeon Forge, TN 

 

 

 

 

 

Other News Of Importance: 

 

If anyone would like to contribute toward a gift card for Celeste Hanshaw, please see 

Mary Starkey. 

 

The February congregational meeting/men’s meeting will be held on Sunday, February 

11.  All agenda items need to be to Craig Curry by February 3.  The purpose of having 

the congregational meeting before the men’s meeting is to give the congregation the 

opportunity to offer input into the items the men will be discussing.  The men will then 

meet and make decisions and relay the information to the congregation via the minutes 

of the meeting.  We are trying this approach to improve communication and offer the 

chance for everyone to have input.  

 

Bryan will email the men copies of the February worship schedule.  Copies will be 

available today for anyone needing one. 

 

 

 

 



  
Prayer List  

 

“Do not be anxious about 
anything, but in every 
situation, by prayer and 
petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to 
God.  And the peace of 
God, which transcends all 

understanding, will guard 
your hearts and your minds 
in Christ Jesus.” 

Phil. 4:6-7 

 
Those dealing with 
Cancer: 
Arlene Rife (Greg’s aunt), 
Linda Junk (friend of Chris 
Evans), Allen Carse (Meredith 
Forrester’s dad), Debbie 
Murphy’s cousins Melissa 
Zacour & Becky, Carol Ann 
Perks, (Debbie’s aunt), John 
Burke (Lisa Curry’s uncle) 
 
Continued prayers for 
healing and strength: 

Family of Greg Moyer, 
Kendra’s friend – Brittany, 
Bobby Wooden, Jackie Cooper, 
Tristen Wiley, AJ’s 
grandfather, Evelyn Harding, 
Jim Martin, Matt Davis, Jordan 
Fields, Ron Ross, Roger 
Cooper Sr., John Cassady, John 
Williams & Karen Mosher 
(grandparents of Chris 
Harding), Evonne Larck-Smith 
(friend of Debbie Murphy), 
Katherine Ewell (ALS), Laura 
Heidell’s friend, Elyse, T.J. 
Ison, Josh Angles, Bob 
Hendrickson, Troy Murphy, 
Lucy Stevens, Lorraine Dutton, 
David & Jennette Wiley, Jim & 
Martha Smith, Mark Sandy 

Serving our country:  
Zach Carpenter - Marines  

Sean Sullivan (son of Mary’s 
boss) – serving overseas 

Sean Davis (nephew of Lisa 
Curry) – Marines 

Trenton Dunlap – (Georgia) 

 

Our Missionary: 

Terry Smith 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests:  

 

*Kim Harding had outpatient surgery at Berger Hospital recently. 

*Emma Clifton, a friend of Lauren Triplett, remains in Children’s Hospital. She will 

be having surgery soon to determine the cause of her illness.    

*Jonathan Curry will be having shoulder surgery Feb. 6 in Columbus. 

 

*Please continue to pray for those who are spiritually sick. 

 

Responses: 

 
Chris Harding came forward recently to ask for prayers from his church family.  

Chris is dealing with personal issues in his life.  Please pray for Chris and encourage 

him! 

Gina Moyer responded to the invitation Sunday morning; she has suffered the loss 

of her husband recently and wants to rededicate her life to the Lord.  Please 

remember Gina in your prayers and offer her your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More Heritage Happenings! 

 

*If you are interested in receiving quarterly copies of Christian Woman, Spiritual 

Sword, and Gospel Advocate magazines, there are sign up sheets available on the 

bulletin board by the office. We are able to receive these magazines at the 

discounted bulk rate. 

 

*New sign up sheets are posted for 2018 Communion Bread Preparation, Building 

Cleaning, and Door Locking.   Please volunteer your time and talents! We presently 

have a huge need for persons to sign up for checking the doors after services. 

 

*Our Sunday morning  adult class for Winter Quarter is Troubles in Numbers, a 

Foundations series from the Gospel Advocate.  Our Wednesday evening Bible class is 

for teens and adults.  It will be the “ Word” series, through Freed Hardeman 

University.  A sign up sheet has been posted on the bulletin board for those men 

interested in teaching on Wednesday evening for the entire year of 2018. 
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Serving Schedule  

Sunday, February 4, 2018 

Morning: TBD 

Speaker:  

Opening Prayer & Announcements: 

 

Scripture:   

Singing:  

Table:  

Bread:  

Cup:  

Ex Serve:  

Usher:  

Closing Prayer:   

 

Evening: TBD 

Invitation:  

Opening Prayer & Announcements: 

 

Singing:  

Table:  

Usher:  

Closing Prayer:  

 

Wed., February 7, 2018 - TBD 

Invitation:    

Opening Prayer/Announcements:  

 

Singing:  

Usher:  

Prayer:  

 

 

Sunday, January 28, 2018 

Morning:  

Speaker: Mark Meadows 

Opening Prayer & Announcements: 

Craig Ross 

Scripture:  Trey Murphy 

Singing: Jeff Fisher 

Table: Paul Wooldridge 

Bread: Richie Bowe 

Cup: Craig Curry 

Ex Serve: Noah Fisher 

Usher: Greg Murphy 

Closing Prayer: Brett Triplett 

 

Evening: Song Service 

Invitation: Michael Forrester 

Opening Prayer & Announcements: 

Craig Ross 

Singing: Multiple 

Table: Paul Wooldridge 

Usher: Greg Murphy 

Closing Prayer: Bryan Hartman 

 

Wed., January 31, 2018 

Invitation:   Trey Murphy 

Opening Prayer/Announcements: 

Craig Ross 

Singing: Levi Ross 

Usher: Drew Murphy 

Prayer: Michael Forrester 

 

 

 

 
Weekly Memory Verse: 

 

“And let us not grow weary while doing good, for in 

due season we shall reap if we do not lose heart.” 

 

Galatians 6:9 

 

Building Clean-up for February: 

Cooper family 

 

Communion Preparation/Clean-up for 

February: 

Linda Wooldridge 

 

Building Lock up for February: 

TBD 

 

Congregation/Men’s Meeting 

Coordinator: Craig Curry 

 
 

 

 

 

Statistics: 
1/21 Bible Class: 44  1/21 A.M. Service: 54   1/21 P.M. Service: 31    1/24 Midweek:  38 

 
1/21 Contribution:  $1,330.02   Weekly Budget: $1,400.00 

 
Weekend Packs: $0.00 Mortgage Reduction: $0.00 


